From the Admin group for UCOL meeting thurs 22nd July 21 

Many of us moved into our houses well before settlement and benefitted from living here at no cost (apart from electricity). 

Because we expected imminent settlement there was no discussion about contributing to costs UCOL was paying over the period we were living here, the largest of which was insurance. 

It seems fair that those who benefitted from free accommodation contribute to these costs and the Admin Group suggests a donation from each household. This is a koha and is not compulsory. For guidance as to how much you might wish to contribute, the weekly BC fees (which we all now pay) are in the spreadsheet below (– not attached to copy sent to me) 

If you do wish to contribute, please pay into the Toiora BC account, 
38 9022 0884813 01) referencing koha.  

We understand some would not have moved in had they known they might be asked for a contribution and would prefer not to make one. The Admin Group will not be keeping a record of who paid, or how much.


